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Here's a strong opposition statement to HB 3075, arguing against its extreme gun 

control measures on constitutional grounds: 

 

 

--- 

 

Opposition to HB 3075: Protecting Constitutional Rights and Public Safety 

 

House Bill 3075 represents an extreme overreach of government power that infringes 

upon the fundamental rights guaranteed by the Second Amendment of the United 

States Constitution. This bill imposes severe restrictions on law-abiding citizens, 

stripping them of their ability to exercise their right to keep and bear arms for self-

defense, hunting, and other lawful purposes. 

 

The Supreme Court has consistently reaffirmed that the right to bear arms is an 

individual right, and any law seeking to restrict this freedom must pass strict 

constitutional scrutiny. HB 3075 fails this test, as it does not target criminals but 

instead penalizes responsible gun owners. History has shown that overly restrictive 

gun control laws do not reduce crime but instead leave law-abiding citizens 

defenseless while criminals continue to obtain firearms illegally. 

 

Furthermore, HB 3075 disregards the importance of responsible gun ownership, 

training, and education. Rather than imposing unconstitutional bans and restrictions, 

lawmakers should focus on enforcing existing laws and addressing the root causes of 

violence, such as mental health crises and illegal firearm trafficking. 

 

I strongly urge lawmakers to reject HB 3075 and instead pursue policies that respect 

constitutional freedoms while effectively enhancing public safety. 

 

 


